
December 15, 2016

DNR Public Information Centers will be closed on
Dec. 23

 

TO OUR VALUED DNR PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER CUSTOMERS:

The Public Information Centers located in Anchorage and Fairbanks will be closed on DECEMBER 23, 2016

All State of Alaska employees are required to take a total of 15 hours of furlough in FY17. The PIC offices have opted to take one day
of furlough and close our offices at a time that will cause minimal impact to our customers.

We will reopen for business on December 27, 2016.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please note that this closure is NOT a DNR-wide closure and pertains only to our
Public Information Centers.

###

STAY CONNECTED:
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR on Social Media: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
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